
                                              

More chances to see The Vaccinators this half term 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This half term, NHS Cambridgeshire & Peterborough is hosting a series of walk-in clinics across the 
region where you and your families can receive a COVID-19 vaccination.  In addition, the Vaccinators 
on Tour team will also be able to give adult (aged 18+) flu vaccinations to anyone who is eligible. 

From Huntingdon and Wisbech to Peterborough and Cambridge, plus many stops in-between, the 
Vaccinators on Tour will be moving around the area during half term.  

These sessions kick off on Saturday 11 February at the Coneygear Centre in Huntingdon, before ending 
on Sunday 19 February at MI Pharmacy Werrington in Peterborough.  

Our school-aged immunisation team will also be attending some of these events. So, if your child’s 
record shows any missed or due childhood immunisations, you may receive a text message directly 
from your GP practice inviting you to attend. The team will be able to check your child’s immunisations 
record with you and can offer to administer anything outstanding on the day. This school-aged catch-
up service is by invitation only and we encourage you to attend if you receive a text message.  

The poster attached includes the dates and locations of where you can visit to receive these 
vaccinations. Please visit www.TheVaccinators.co.uk to check the most up to date information before 
travelling. You don’t need an appointment; just turn up! 

If you’re unsure about whether you or your family members can receive a COVID-19 or flu vaccination, 
then check the eligibility criteria on www.NHS.uk/WinterVaccinations  

Thanks, 

The Vaccinators 

 


